
Week Beginning January 20th  2025 

This half-term our topic is; ‘Once upon a time…’ 

 

Literacy 

We will be introducing our Big Book “The Three Little Pigs” and 

we will sequence the story using a story map.   

In our phonics sessions we will be practising all previously 

learned digraphs and introducing the trigraph /igh/ and 

digraph /oa/. We will recap the Level 3 tricky words. 

Throughout phonics we will be segmenting and blending for 

reading and spelling, using our previously learnt sounds.  

 

Mathematics 

We will be using dominoes to help find one more and one fewer.  

 

Understanding the World 

This week we will be learning about materials and talking about 

the similarities and differences between wood, metal and 

plastic and sorting objects into the three different categories. 

We will also be using lots of different vocabulary to describe 

different textures of materials.  

 
   

 

 

 

Don’t forget our class assemblies begin this week with KOALA 

class assembly on Wednesday 22nd January at 9.15 am in the 

Hall. We look forward to seeing Koala parents and carers 😊 


